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For Date: 04/13/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-4559         0213 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:14:19                 Arvd-02:17:09  Clrd-02:50:37
         Narrative:      

Neighboring PD requesting use of BT to process an arrest.   
Ok'd per Sgt,226 returning.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD in sallyport.

         Narrative:      
Easton PD clear of the Station.

25-4563         0353 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] RTE 24 SOUTH MM 26
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an Erratic Operator on Rte 24 South.   
Call transferred via PSAP to SP Middleboro.

25-4564         0752 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 645] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:54:36                 Arvd-07:54:39  Clrd-07:57:27
         Narrative:      

E911 hang up call received. Cruiser dispatched to residence   
and call back will be attempted.

         Narrative:      
Officers spoke with party and verified no emergency.

25-4567         1113 PARKING COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:18:22                 Arvd-11:18:24  Clrd-11:24:23
         Narrative:      

Party called the E-911 business line to report there is no   
parking in the lot at attached due to large crowed at El   
Shadday Church. Caller wished to remain anonymous. 224   
dispatched to check the area.

         Narrative:      
No parking violations observed, 10-20.   

25-4568         1232 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:33:39                 Arvd-12:40:56  Clrd-12:46:57
                ID:    Lieutenant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-12:33:47                 Arvd-12:40:55  Clrd-12:44:15
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a two car crash resulting in minor injuries   
at this location; WBFD notified.

25-4572         1539 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 04/13/2025 1552
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                       Disp-15:41:24                 Arvd-15:41:25  Clrd-15:51:04
         Narrative:      

911 transfer reporting an erratic operator traveling   
westbound on West Center Street. Caller reports she was cut   
off by the attached motor vehicle and the operator directed   
racial slurs towards her.

         Narrative:      
222 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.

25-4573         1604 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:09:33                 Arvd-16:09:35  Clrd-16:18:14
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that attached vehicle has been   
following her and her mother since 1100 this morning. Party   
advised to pull into WBPD.

         Narrative:      
226 speaking with calling party.

         Narrative:      
Civil matter involving all parties. All parties advised on   
the matter.

25-4574         1608 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:09:02                 Arvd-16:09:03  Clrd-16:14:31
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-16:09:59                 Arvd-16:10:01  Clrd-16:14:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop in regards to previous call.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised.   

25-4578         1905 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-19:05:22  Clrd-19:11:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.   

25-4583         2225 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:27:38                 Arvd-22:28:36  Clrd-22:40:39
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-22:38:19                 Arvd-22:38:20  Clrd-22:40:19
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting a hit deer. Unknown location   
of animal.

         Narrative:      
Owner of vehicle receiving private tow.

         Narrative:      
225 and 226 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.   
Report to follow.

25-4584         2329 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-23:29:00  Clrd-23:45:45
         Narrative:      

225 out with DMV. Vehicle broke down when operator from   
previous MVA attempted to drive it home after receiving a   
private tow. NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has vehicle.

For Date: 04/14/2025  -  Monday   

25-4589         0114 ALARM, HOLD-UP Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 04/14/2025 0125
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:15:14  Enrt-01:21:28  Arvd-01:21:56  Clrd-01:24:18
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ cooler-freezer hold up.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.  All checks secure at this time.   

25-4596         0637 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:40:09  Clrd-07:42:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warning issued for speeding violations.

25-4597         0753 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 04/14/2025 0824
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:05:33                 Arvd-08:05:35  Clrd-08:24:17
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4598         0800 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 736] APPLE LN
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-07:59:08                 Arvd-07:59:10  Clrd-07:59:15
         Narrative:      

Party requesting to speak with a Detective regarding   
harassing text messages.  D1 handling.
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25-4604         1108 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:08:12  Clrd-11:17:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for crosswalk violation.   

25-4605         1144 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:44:25  Clrd-12:20:21
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-4606         1228 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Release and   
police report given.

25-4611         1438 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off a United States of America   
Employment Authorization card that she found at Dollar   
General. Party states she is an employee there and has had   
it for a few days.

25-4613         1612 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:17:46  Enrt-16:17:51  Arvd-16:18:16  Clrd-16:26:08
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:17:48  Enrt-16:17:52  Arvd-16:19:53  Clrd-16:26:09
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer for an irate   
customer. Customer is upset about money going back on his   
debit card instead of getting cash.

         Narrative:      
Party had a disagreement with the clerk. Officer's assisted.   
Party is now satisfied and on his way.

25-4615         1742 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-17:42:00  Clrd-17:47:26
         Narrative:      

226 onsighted an MVA.

         Narrative:      
No injuries, report follows.

25-4616         1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-17:46:50  Clrd-17:54:33
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-4618         1903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 04/14/2025 1931
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:03:55  Clrd-19:31:31
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-19:17:32                 Arvd-19:17:34  Clrd-19:28:47
         Narrative:      

MV Stop, NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
222 transporting the operator to the Cumberland Farms in   
Brockton, Raleigh's has the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
222 dropped off the party at this time.

25-4619         1908 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:17:25  Enrt-19:17:27  Arvd-19:19:23  Clrd-19:44:34
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting there is a pig in her   
backyard, believes its been living under her porch for the   
last week.

         Narrative:      
Pig ran into the woods towards Ash St. 229 to go to Ash St   
and attempt to locate an owner.

         Narrative:      
Pig is described as a black and white pot belly pig.

25-4620         1953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-19:53:29  Clrd-19:57:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop for headlight violation. Verbal warning.

25-4621         2021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-20:21:56  Clrd-20:30:57
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation. Citation issued.   

25-4622         2030 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a MSP cruiser was tailgating her.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-4624         2118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-21:18:22  Clrd-21:22:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4625         2332 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-23:33:50  Enrt-23:33:52  Arvd-23:37:14  Clrd-23:41:48
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ rear motion

         Narrative:      
audible alarm sounding inside, building checks secure.

         Narrative:      
Key holder notified of the audible alarm.

For Date: 04/15/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-4633         0830 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 711] ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:36:50  Enrt-08:37:32  Arvd-08:37:38  Clrd-08:37:42
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:37:45  Enrt-08:45:54  Arvd-08:53:23  Clrd-09:09:01
         Narrative:      

Attached calling party reporting an animal stuck in her   
chimney.   

         Narrative:      
Officer assisted resident in getting bird freed from   
chimney.     

25-4635         0916 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-4636         0955 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-09:56:08  Clrd-10:19:12
         Narrative:      

Stationary radar in the area.  All speeds reasonable at this   
time.   

25-4643         1039 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 485] COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      

E911 call from alarm company reporting commercial fire alarm   
at attached location. WBFD dispatched.

25-4645         1044 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:44:00  Clrd-11:28:31
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:50:01  Enrt-10:50:49  Arvd-10:53:03  Clrd-11:30:32

25-4646         1052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 505] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:52:08  Clrd-11:00:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-4648         1141 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:43:51                 Arvd-11:57:42  Clrd-14:00:21
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:43:58                 Arvd-11:47:00  Clrd-13:46:25
         Narrative:      

Multiple e911 callers reporting a trash truck hit a   
telephone pole.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Verizon on scene.   

25-4649         1227 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off MVA operator   
report. Report filed accordingly.   

25-4650         1230 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:33:39                 Arvd-12:40:58  Clrd-12:53:21
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic driver brake checking and   
swerving.

25-4653         1340 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:43:24  Enrt-13:45:59  Arvd-14:06:33  Clrd-14:06:35
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting residential burglary alarm.   

         Narrative:      
Homeowner returned to residence, confirmed accidental.   

25-4655         1401 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   
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25-4658         1457 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + TAYLER AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:57:16  Clrd-14:59:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-4659         1459 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off LTC application   
and payment. Paperwork filed accordingly, receipt issued.   

25-4661         1657 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-4662         1701 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:03:03                 Arvd-17:06:40  Clrd-17:14:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA in the vicinity attached. No P/I,   
no airbag deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork has been exchanged, report to follow.   

25-4663         1757 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:57:18  Clrd-17:59:03
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-4664         1825 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:28:06                 Arvd-18:28:42  Clrd-18:53:19
         Narrative:      

e911 callers reporting two car MVA, no P/I, no air-bag   
deployment.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched to evaluate passenger complaining of flank   
pain.   

         Narrative:      
FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Female passenger transported to Brockton Hospital. Both   
vehicles cleared from the area.   
Report to follow.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   9
  Dispatch Log  From: 04/13/2025  Thru: 04/19/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 04/21/2025

25-4665         1949 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CHARLES ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:49:35  Clrd-19:51:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4666         1956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:56:18  Clrd-20:03:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4667         2039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:39:53  Clrd-20:58:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:41:34                 Arvd-20:42:24  Clrd-21:00:35
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for inspection sticker.   

25-4668         2144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 567] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:44:19  Clrd-21:47:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-4669         2204 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:04:35  Clrd-22:07:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4672         2320 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:22:58                 Arvd-23:25:29  Clrd-23:33:49
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:24:08                 Arvd-23:32:13  Clrd-23:33:50
         Narrative:      

Business owner reports female party sitting outside of the   
business after business hours. Party was asked to move by   
closing staff but did not.   

         Narrative:      
Caller unable to provide a clothing description, but did   
advise that the party was sitting on the curb by the office   
entry.   
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         Narrative:      
Party waiting for a ride, checks out ok.   

For Date: 04/16/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-4677         0102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:02:16  Clrd-01:04:53
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-4687         0542 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:43:57                 Arvd-05:45:30  Clrd-05:49:28
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that the store is open and there are no   
employees on site. Cruiser dispatched to check property.

         Narrative:      
Employee located on site. Cruiser clear.

25-4693         1020 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:23:31  Clrd-11:04:53
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

25-4695         1145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:45:05  Clrd-11:47:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator recently changed insurance companies, active policy   
shown.  Advised to contact RMV.  Warning issued for failure   
to inspect.

25-4696         1249 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:50:51                 Arvd-12:51:08  Clrd-12:54:05
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:51:05  Enrt-12:51:11  Arvd-12:54:35  Clrd-12:57:15
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:54:38                 Arvd-12:54:40  Clrd-12:57:13
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a customer is angry about a vehicle   
that was purchased and wont leave the business.
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         Narrative:      
Disgruntled customer returned property and left the business   
prior to Officers arrival.

25-4697         1346 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:47:37                 Arvd-13:47:38  Clrd-13:47:40
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a disabled motor vehicle.    
Transferred to MSP.

25-4698         1517 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:21:44                 Arvd-15:21:45  Clrd-15:48:19
         Narrative:      

Calling requesting to speak with an Officer about an ongoing   
landlord tendant issue.

         Narrative:      
Party believes her landlord was inside of her residence in   
her absence but there is no evidence of breaking and   
entering. Party states her landlord is harassing her and she   
is concerned that he will continue to make unsolicited   
contact with her without being held accountable. Party   
advised of her rights under MGL 258E.    

25-4700         1549 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:04:50                 Arvd-16:04:52  Clrd-16:19:18
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:04:56                 Arvd-16:04:58  Clrd-16:14:19
         Narrative:      

Multiple callers reporting 2 vehicle MVA. Unknown injuries   
with airbag deployment. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mays en route.   

         Narrative:      
Mays on scene.

         Narrative:      
All parties refused transport. Mays has vehicle. Report to   
follow.   

25-4702         1625 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting erratic operator with   
multiple marked lane violations.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.   

25-4703         1641 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for accident report. Report given in hand.   
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25-4704         1759 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:00:28  Enrt-18:00:30  Arvd-18:00:42  Clrd-18:12:48
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:10:31                 Arvd-18:10:32  Clrd-18:13:16
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting an erratic operator. Vehicle driving at   
a very slow rate of speed.   

         Narrative:      
25 and 26 checked the area, unable to locate.   

25-4705         1812 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:13:13                 Arvd-18:13:18  Clrd-19:53:47
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:59:40                 Arvd-19:59:42  Clrd-20:02:32
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:08:27                 Arvd-20:08:28  Clrd-20:16:46
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:19:12                 Arvd-20:19:14  Clrd-20:21:36
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:24:43                 Arvd-20:24:44  Clrd-21:03:55
         Narrative:      

Officer conducted ride along.

25-4706         1840 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting he found an Iphone with a   
blue case that says "molly" on it and a tan coach purse at   
the above location. RP states he has been there for at least   
20 minutes and nobody has collected the items. RP will be   
dropping off the items at the station.

         Narrative:      
Attached female party in the station to pick up lost items.   
Party confirmed the items belonged to her. Property   
returned.   

25-4707         1931 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting lost credit card. Advised it   
has not been turned in at this time.

25-4708         1953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:53:00  Clrd-19:59:36
         Narrative:      

Operator had valid insurance.   

25-4709         2002 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:02:00  Clrd-20:08:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.   
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25-4711         2016 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:16:00  Clrd-20:19:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.   

25-4712         2022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:22:00  Clrd-20:24:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.   

25-4713         2050 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:56:09  Enrt-20:56:12  Arvd-20:57:19  Clrd-20:58:53
         Narrative:      

Request from Cumberland RI PD with assistance investigating   
a hit and run. Requesting we check the attached location and   
vehicle for damage and paint transfer on driver side.   

         Narrative:      
225 checked the vehicle. Cumberland PD advised there was no   
visible paint transfer but vehicle had a damaged driver side   
mirror.   

For Date: 04/17/2025  -  Thursday   

25-4725         0611 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:11:58  Clrd-06:37:12
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Cleared for priority call. No violations observed.

25-4726         0639 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:39:27                 Arvd-06:40:51  Clrd-06:55:51
         Narrative:      

Caller reported an MVA at the attached location. Unit 222   
was dispatched to investigate.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party and vehicle was rear ended in traffic and the   
other vehicle did not stop. There is a very minor paint   
scuff on the rear bumper. Party could not provide a   
description of the other involved vehicle.

25-4738         0951 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 04/17/2025 1112
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:54:55                 Arvd-09:54:56  Clrd-10:08:50
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a vehicle struck his vehicle in a   
parking lot and fled the area in Brockton via Main Street.    
Officer Dispatched to location to take a report and suspect   
vehicle info given to Brockton Police.   

Suspect vehicle is a white sedan, driven by a female subject   
at the time of the incident.

         Narrative:      
Minor damage to calling party's vehicle, front left side   
bumper pushed in. Incident happened in parking lot located   
at 45 North Main Street. Report to follow.

25-4740         1006 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:10:00  Enrt-10:10:09  Arvd-10:13:42  Clrd-10:47:28
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:16:40                 Arvd-10:19:21  Clrd-10:47:26
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting an Officer due to a repair company   
attempting to enter her residence without her permission.   
Work was ordered by landlord of residence.

         Narrative:      
Party advised issue is civil in nature. Parties will make   
arrangements for future work.   

25-4742         1102 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form.

25-4744         1141 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:17  Clrd-12:19:02
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-4747         1247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-12:47:06  Clrd-12:55:44
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for hands free violation.   

25-4754         1530 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for copy of accident report.

25-4756         1614 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:15:43  Enrt-16:15:47  Arvd-16:21:27  Clrd-17:00:34
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
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                       Disp-17:02:45                 Arvd-17:02:53  Clrd-17:48:23
         Narrative:      

Officer conducting ride along.   

25-4758         1659 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    KEENAN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:00:34                 Arvd-17:00:37  Clrd-17:02:45
         Narrative:      

Officer attempting to corral loose dog in road.   

25-4760         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/17/2025 2119
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:46:40  Enrt-17:46:55  Arvd-17:48:28  Clrd-18:03:20
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:48:23  Enrt-17:48:25  Arvd-17:49:51  Clrd-18:04:07
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her vehicle was struck by another   
vehicle/trailer that left the scene of the accident.    
Vehicle described as a black pickup truck towing a white   
Audi sedan on a trailer.    

         Narrative:      
228 stopped and identified suspect vehicle.  Report(s) to   
follow.

25-4761         1836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-18:36:20  Clrd-18:39:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.   

25-4763         1856 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-18:56:00  Clrd-19:06:08
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:59:51  Enrt-19:00:03  Arvd-19:01:37  Clrd-19:11:45
         Narrative:      

NIL requested. A-1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
1 male party in custody.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.   

         Narrative:      
Male party in station for booking at 1909 hours.   

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail at $300.   

         Narrative:      
Bailed and released.   
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         Refer To Arrest:      25-149-AR
            Arrest:    BEON, ULRICK KEVINSON       
           Address:    4 GATEHOUSE LN Apt. #423   FRANKLIN, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-4764         1908 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    W CENTER ST + ROUTE 24 OVPS
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:11:51  Enrt-19:11:53  Arvd-19:16:12  Clrd-19:17:49
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting DMV at attached location.   

25-4767         2149 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/17/2025 2158
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:51:33  Enrt-21:53:12  Arvd-21:54:07  Clrd-21:58:53
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting sig-2 commercial burglary alarm on   
zone 17.   

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-4768         2154 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:55:11  Enrt-21:55:13  Arvd-21:58:00  Clrd-22:21:28
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting officer assistance with locked motor   
vehicle.   

25-4769         2231 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:31:49  Clrd-22:35:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-4770         2251 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:51:56  Clrd-22:52:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

For Date: 04/18/2025  -  Friday   

25-4774         0322 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:22:52  Clrd-03:25:38
         Narrative:      

Out checking on vehicle in back parking lot.

         Narrative:      
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Vehicle unoccupied.

25-4778         0735 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 04/18/2025 0754
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-07:36:05                 Arvd-07:39:25  Clrd-07:54:13
         Narrative:      

911 Caller reported an MVA at the attached location. Unit   
222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4780         0915 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 564] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:18:40  Enrt-09:18:56  Arvd-09:28:56  Clrd-09:50:42
         Narrative:      

Party called with concerns of older male party outside of   
post office, 223 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
223 spoke with employee at Post Office and checked the area,   
could not locate.   

25-4782         1005 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release, form given.

25-4783         1123 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    FARM RD
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:25:02  Enrt-11:26:56  Arvd-11:35:46  Clrd-11:51:08
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two baby fox stuck in soccer net, 223   
dispatched.

25-4784         1151 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:53:00  Enrt-11:53:13  Arvd-11:55:54  Clrd-12:10:51
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:53:39                 Arvd-11:53:43  Clrd-12:10:21
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two car MVA, no injuries reported, 223   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-4787         1746 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:55:36                 Arvd-17:55:38  Clrd-18:01:32
         Narrative:      

Caller reports MVA in the lot earlier this afternoon.   
Incident wasn't immediately noticed and involved party had   
already left the area. Incident and involved were found buy   
business staff on CCTV.   
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25-4788         1752 CIVIL Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:57:45                 Arvd-17:57:48  Clrd-18:10:54
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-18:05:43                 Arvd-18:05:48  Clrd-18:10:53
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:05:46                 Arvd-18:05:49  Clrd-18:09:03
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports that sibling sold car parts that   
belonged to her.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal argument over civil matter. Both parties advised and   
calling party has left returned to her residence.   

25-4792         1956 SOLICITING Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 04/18/2025 2007
  Location/Address:    KENNETH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:00:00                 Arvd-20:04:09  Clrd-20:07:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reports black male party in mid-20s was knocking on   
her door. Caller did not make contact with that party but is   
concerned with his activity in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Party gone up arrival.

25-4793         2055 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:55:00  Clrd-21:06:03
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for marked lanes violation.   

25-4794         2200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 569] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:00:55  Clrd-22:10:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-4795         2205 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:09:26                 Arvd-22:09:59  Clrd-22:46:48
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:10:09                 Arvd-22:13:09  Clrd-22:22:56
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:12:39                 Arvd-22:12:40  Clrd-22:46:47
         Narrative:      

FD requesting PD assistance.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   
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25-4796         2216 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24N
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting MVA on Rt. 24N.   
Caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-4797         2230 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting to speak with an officer   
regarding an incident with employees at a restaurant in   
Stoughton.   
Parties advised to contact Stoughton PD to report the   
incident.   

For Date: 04/19/2025  -  Saturday   

25-4807         0134 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-01:35:36                 Arvd-01:35:38  Clrd-01:39:43
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a white Silverado is unable to maintain   
lane and is crossing the center and fog lines.

         Narrative:      
Area and side streets checked with negative results.

25-4813         0412 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 29] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-04:12:22  Clrd-04:14:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4814         0452 DISTURBANCE Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/19/2025 0514
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-04:54:56                 Arvd-04:54:58  Clrd-05:13:32
         Narrative:      

E911 caller is a 7-11 employee. He was threatened by a   
customer who has left but caller fears for his safety.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-4815         0608 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-06:08:47  Clrd-06:12:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-4816         0615 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-06:15:30  Clrd-06:25:46
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-4817         0658 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 04/19/2025 0708
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-06:58:00  Clrd-07:06:25
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-06:58:42                 Arvd-06:58:46  Clrd-07:06:25
         Narrative:      

225 is on a motor vehicle stop at the above location.

25-4820         0836 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:38:14                 Arvd-08:38:21  Clrd-08:40:33
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-08:38:15                 Arvd-08:39:55  Clrd-08:40:01
         Narrative:      

Commercial alarm zone 604 teller 4 hold up alarm, 228 and   
226 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 reports company on scene running test, 10-20.   

25-4822         1025 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting erratic operation of vehicle in front   
of her. Caller is entering Bridgewater, advised to pull   
over, vehicle continued into Bridgewater. Bridgewater PD   
advised.

25-4825         1100 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 404] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-11:00:07  Clrd-11:04:08
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.   

25-4828         1201 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 577] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-12:02:57  Clrd-12:05:52
         Narrative:      

Officer out with youth children.

25-4830         1257 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pay false alarm bill for year 2024.   
Receipt given.
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25-4831         1333 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports wrong way driver on Route 24, caller   
transferred to MSP.

25-4832         1510 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:10:56                 Arvd-15:10:58  Clrd-15:16:32
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:29:10                 Arvd-15:29:16  Clrd-15:29:18
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an Officer regarding   
an incident that took place yesterday, 4/19/25.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with party and will pass on information to   
reporting Officer for incident.

25-4833         1518 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Reporting party states she forgot her wallet at the above   
location in the past hour and wants it logged in case   
someone turns it in.

25-4834         1524 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states single car mva on Route 24 South. Call   
transferred to MSP.

25-4835         1543 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
          Location:    WEST CENTER STREET
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-15:43:49                 Arvd-15:44:43  Clrd-15:48:26
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-15:44:51  Clrd-15:46:23
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states attached vehicle speeding up and slowing   
down and not maintaing lane of travel. Cruiser dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and could not locate. Cruiser clear.   

25-4836         1546 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:47:29                 Arvd-15:52:01  Clrd-15:55:18
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-15:48:48                 Arvd-15:54:22  Clrd-15:55:17
         Narrative:      

Caller states multiple juveniles in the area riding   
dirtbikes and atv in parking lot of above address.

         Narrative:      
228 states parties have been advised and are leaving the   
area.   

25-4839         1906 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-19:06:38  Clrd-19:56:49
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
1 Citation issued for speeding. Cruiser clear.   


